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BLOOD PRESSURE SCREENING:

Free Blood Pressure Screening will be offered in the Library as part of a 
study on hypertension.  For further information, please read the attached 
document. 
When:  10/15 and 10/29, 9:30 a.m.-2:00p.m. Location: Library, Director's Office, 
Small Conference Room
Sponsored by:   Masked Hypertension Project, SUNY - Stony Brook

LIBRARY STAFF PHOTO:

Here is the 2008 photo of library staff.  Quite a few staff could not make it to 
this Kodak moment.  Maybe if we plan farther ahead more staff can 
participate.  Soooo planning ahead . . . mark your calendars for the next 
photo date Friday, June 5th, 2009.  : - )

  

S.E.F.A.:

Thank you to those who already sent their contribution /pledge form.
Also, there is a container for dropping off forms here in Library Administration .  

See you on Friday, Oct. 17 for a cup of coffee or tea and light refreshments.
This will be Dunkin' Friday - 

that is  Dunkin' Donuts coffee and muffins + munchkins will be available.
Those who have pledged and those who are just thinking about it are welcome!

Plan to stop by.  

Here in Library Administration are copies of the agency list which includes 
several areas right here at Stony Brook.  The list can be borrowed or you 
can use the link which follows.



http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/stonybrookcares/agencylist.shtml


